ALAMEDA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAI, HEALTH DEPARTMENT
HAZARDOUS MATERIALS DIVISION

MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 18, 1993

TO: Ravi

FROM: Eg%ggar Howell, Chief, HazMat Division

SUBJECT: monday meeting re verdese carter park with Dir.

Please see me as to what we should present to Mr. Kears for his
presgntation on thur. evening.

Recommefid we have the following:
1. Risk of materials found if exposure was found.
2. Risk as to where materials were found.

3. What could have been the potential risk to residents
and children.

4. Future risk if materjals are removed and clean soil
replaced. : '



